Dean's Office 院長室

Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong 香港新界沙田

Tel 電話: (852) 2632 1339

Fax 傳真: (852) 2647 1557

Professor Francis K.L. Chan, JP MBChB(Hons), MD, DSc, FRCP(Lond), FRCP(Edin), FRCP(Irel), FACG, FHKCP, FHKAM(Med)

Dean, Faculty of Medicine Choh-Ming Li Professor of Medicine & Therapeutics





卓敏內科及藥物治療學講座教授

27 February 2017

Mr Chan Ka Yun Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School 397 Kwai Shing Circuit Kwai Chung **New Territories**

Dear Mr Chan

Pleasing News from CUHK Medicine

I am pleased to share with you that 15 students from your School have been admitted to our MBChB programme over the past four years. As the Dean, I would like to extend our gratitude to your continuous support.

Among the many high achievers, two of your School's alumni, But Ho Yin, Leo and Kwan Tsz Pui are notable for their remarkably strong academic performance and achievements.

Leo, who is in year 3, has been a high-flyer since he joined the Faculty. He was named on the Dean's List and awarded Ms Hoi Sai Chung and Mr Hoi Yu Lei Memorial Scholarship in 2014. While Leo has excelled in his academic work, Tsz Pui in year 3 had not only been named on the Dean's List and given the Dean's Outstanding Academic Award in his first year of studies, but also been awarded the very prestigious scholarships such as Sio Scholarship, Dr & Mrs Tzu Leung Ho Outstanding Academic Award and Wei Lun Foundation exchange Scholarship in the last academic year. Having been awarded the Wei Lun Foundation Exchange Scholarship, Tsz Pui went to the MRC Weatherall Institute of Molecular Medicine at the University of Oxford for an attachment last summer. Apart from his stunning academic and research prowess, he received Wu Yee Sun College Social Services Award in recognition of his steadfast contribution to the Faculty and society.

I am also delighted to share with you that your students have been doing exceptionally well consistently and most of them are able to maintain their GPA above 3.0 annually. Three students were ranked top 20% of their class by the end of their first year of studies. Half of the students from your School were granted admission scholarships and Honours at Entrance.

While the Year of the Rooster has arrived, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your colleagues a prosperous year ahead and hope that all of 2017 will be a year of happiness and good health.

incerely

Professor Francis K L Chan

Dean

Faculty of Medicine

Choh-ming Li Professor of Medicine and Therapeutics

香港中文大學醫學院

Faculty of Medicine



